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FDOT Begins Resurfacing U.S. 1 from Flagler County Line to S.R. 206 

 

St Johns County, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation began a milling and 

resurfacing project July 5 on U.S. 1/Dixie Highway from the Flagler County line to State Road 

206. 

 

This project includes milling and resurfacing approximately seven miles of roadway, minor 

drainage work and other incidental construction activities. 

 

To complete milling and paving operations, both daytime and nighttime lane closures will be 

necessary. No lane closures will be allowed on southbound U.S. 1 within 600 feet of a signalized 

intersection Monday through Friday from 4:30 to 7 p.m. For more information about lane 

closures, visit www.nflroads.com/trafficreport. 

Contractor Preferred Materials is expected to complete this $5.6 million project in spring 2020, 

weather and schedule permitting. 
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